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Abstract of a presentation by EFN - Environmentalists for Nuclear Energy

Education and public information on nuclear energy 
EFN - Environmentalists for Nuclear Energy - was founded in 1996 as the French not-for-profit educational “Association des Écologistes Pour le Nucléaire”. In ten years it has accumulated over 9000 members and supporters in over 50 countries on all continents, as well as affiliates in the USA, Canada, the UK and Poland. 

Its purpose is to promote public understanding of the environmental and ecological advantages of nuclear energy. Its vehicles are (1) the eponymous book first published by Bruno Comby in 1994 under the French title “Le Nucléaire, Avenir de l’Écologie?” and since translated into English, Japanese, Romanian and Russian, with other languages in preparation, (2) a lecture bureau which delivers about a hundred presentations a year around the world to associations, conferences and schools, (3) the multilingual Internet site <www.ecolo.org>, (4) media appearances – radio, television, newspaper and magazine articles and (5) presentations to the public at fairs and other public meetings.

The position of EFN is that nuclear energy, as proven by its record of half a century, is clean, safe, reliable and economical; and that much improvement is anticipated in the coming decades. We point out forcefully that radiation and radioactivity are everywhere, have been with since the creation, and are innocuous for exposures far exceeding the levels encountered in nature and in the nuclear industry. We emphasize the factor of a million between the energy content of nuclear and fossil fuels in order to put into perspective the false problem of nuclear waste. 

Many eminent scientists, medical doctors and laymen have joined our cause; notably, James Lovelock, one of the fathers of modern ecology, Patrick Moore, one of the founders of Greenpeace, and the late Rt Rev Hugh Montefiore, bishop of Birmingham UK and founder of Friends of the Earth are prominent members of our association.
